
JIM KOE PARK REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT 

 

The Town of Inuvik is seeking help from residents with the 

redevelopment of Jim Koe Park and the surrounding recreation 

area. 

A few years ago, the Town turned over the land where East 

Three School now sits to the GNWT and in return, the GNWT 

agreed to replace the ball and soccer fields that existed on the 

property at the time of turnover. 

Plans are now underway to locate those fields in the area 

between Jim Koe Park and the Midnight Sun Complex.  Two 

preliminary draft drawings for the area were presented at the July 

10 and 12, 2017 Town Council meetings.  Public input is now 

being sought on both options. 

 

Have another idea?  Town Council would also like to hear 
what other suggestions residents may have for the area. 

 

Public input will be received until 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 
August 9, 2017. 

 

E-mails may be directed to Grant Hood, Senior Administrative 
Officer at sao@inuvik.ca.  Letters or comments by fax to (867) 

777-8601 will also be accepted, or residents may call (867) 
777-8608. 

 

A public information session will be held.  More information will 
be available at a later date. 

We look forward to your input! 

CALLING ALL RESIDENTS:  GET INVOLVED! 


